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Happy 12th birthday to
Dakota Marie Krupp!
Dakota joined Dr. Krupp’s
family when she was just
6 weeks old as a foster
puppy. She quickly
became a foster failure
due to her sweet
personality and sweet
face! When Dr. Krupp is
not at work, you may find
her with Dakota hiking,
exploring new areas or
relaxing by the beach.

Did you know that our first appointment is at 7:30 am?
Taking advantage of early appointments helps get you in
and out promptly. New clients that schedule a 7:30 am or
7:50 am appointment also get a welcome gift of $20 off
their visit. Current clients benefit from referral discounts at
any time of the day. We hope to see you and your pet soon!

https://www.centralprovidence.com/


Keeper is an 11 year old Collie
who came to us for the recent
development of teeth
chattering. He was otherwise a
happy senior dog who
continued to eat well. Upon
exam, Keeper was found to
have significant dental
disease. His 2 large upper
chewing teeth on both sides
also had an obvious infection
surrounding them. Keeper had
a dental procedure scheduled
for the following week and
was found to have 
tooth root abscesses
 on those upper teeth. 

Tooth root abscesses occur when a tooth's enamel is damaged and
bacteria are allowed to enter the pulp cavity. Enamel is commonly
damaged throughout a dog’s life through play and chewing on hard
surfaces or toys. Keeper had 11 extractions that day, including the two
abscessed teeth. He did wonderfully under anesthesia and has
returned to his normal, healthy self. Now he needs to learn a new
trick…brushing his remaining teeth!

We absolutely love this clinic! We’ve been taking our dog
there since Dr. Booker was the only provider. When he
retired, we saw Dr. Tabony and Dr. Bamonte and we love
both of them. All the techs and receptionists are so
friendly. I can’t say enough about how awesome they are!

Our recent favorite review: Thank you,                                Stacy G!


